
== LEGAL NOTICE == 12/3/2024== 

NOTICE OF THE PUBLIC 
COMMENT PERIOD AND PUBLIC HEARING 
Aurora Housing Authority PHA Plans  
 
The Aurora Housing Authority (AHA) is seeking public comment on the agency’s draft 2025 Annual 
Public Housing Agency (PHA) Plan and the PHA Five-Year Plan for 2025-2029. These plans are 
required by the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) for all housing 
authorities that receive program funding.  
 
These plans will be available for public review and comment from Tuesday, December 3, 2024, until 
Thursday, January 16, 2025 in the lobby of AHA’s main office located at 1449 Jericho Circle, Aurora, 
IL 60506 and on the AHA’s website at https://auroraha.com/ 
 
The public comment period will conclude with a public hearing scheduled on Thursday, January 16, 
2025, from 4:30 pm to 5:30 pm. AHA’s public hearings and meetings are offered in a hybrid format 
where attendees can join virtually through Google Meet or in-person in the AHA’s Board Room at 
1449 Jericho Circle, Aurora, IL 60506. To receive a link to view the public hearing meeting please 
send an email to info@auroraha.org and reference “Draft AHA Plan Public Meeting” in the subject 
line. 
 
To request a paper copy of the plan to be mailed to you, or to submit written comments and 
feedback please contact Ralph Jordan, Executive Director, at rjordan@auroraha.org, via fax at    
630-701-9974, or by mail to: Aurora Housing Authority, ATTN: Ralph Jordan, 1449 Jericho Circle, 
Aurora, IL 60506. Comments must be received by 4:00 pm on January 16, 2025.  

 
If you are a person with a disability who requires assistance to fully participate in this review 
process, please call 630-791-9977 press option 1 and option 101 to leave a message for the 
receptionist or email info@auroraha.org. 
 
Aurora Housing Authority, in accordance with the Fair Housing Act, prohibits discrimination on the 
basis of race, color, age, religion sex, sexual orientation, disability, familial status or national origin. 
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mailto:info@auroraha.org

